
That’s a wrap on the 2024 Great American Eclipse!

Holmdel students grades K-12 enjoyed a variety of classroom lessons and events leading up to Monday’s
eclipse.

On Friday, April 5th, Village School students were treated to an eclipse
assembly given by Ms. Dempsey, Ms. Kerner, and the science squad (Ms.
Berardi, Ms. Cooke, Ms. Frothingham, Ms. Rausch, and Ms. Renna).
Students learned all about eclipses, eclipse viewing safety, and were treated
to a reading of the book, Eclipse, by Andy Rash. The students loved
learning about eclipses and how to prepare for Monday’s event!

Indian Hill students enjoyed a
What’s Out There StarLab
planetarium assembly during their
science classes, and then headed
outside prior to dismissal for a
school-wide eclipse viewing event.

The students’ screams of excitement were contagious
as they observed the event with their teachers and
peers! The HS TV production class documented
Indian Hill’s event under the direction of Mr.
DeNovellis.



At Satz, teachers took advantage of the days leading up to the eclipse to engage students in eclipse related
lessons. For example, students in Ms. O’Keefe’s science class had fun modeling the eclipse, and students
in Ms. McCafferty’s technology classes researched the technology behind eclipse glasses and created
infographics about ISO certified glasses.

At the High School, Ms. Lee and Ms. Krause
organized an eclipse watch for interested
students on Roggy Field. The students
gathered in the bleachers with their teachers
to enjoy the event together. Mr. Mazzeo
invited photography students to photograph
the event as well!

The eclipse provided an incredible few days full of excitement and learning for our students. Special
thanks to all of the teachers for their work in the classroom, and to the teachers and staff who helped to
make these events possible!


